
 
 

5 May 2015 
Ann McMillan 
Chair 
CMOS Ottawa Centre 
 
Re: collaboration between CACOR and CMOS-Ottawa 
 
Dear Ann: 
 
Further to our recent discussions relative to informal collaboration between CACOR and the Ottawa 
Chapter of the Canadian Meteorological and Oceanographic Society (CMOS-Ottawa), I felt that it 
would be useful to record our conclusions. 
 
Briefly we feel that it would be mutually beneficial, on matters of common interest, to  

 Post notices on our respective websites concerning each group’s future events 
 Facilitate participation of our members in events of common interest 
 Grant members’ rates to members of each other’s organization for such events 
 On occasion, plan and facilitate joint presentations 
 On occasion, collaborate on educational projects. 

 
Any new or additional issues could be resolved by discussion between our two Chairs.  We naturally 
wish to respect privacy concerns, and would not expect to exchange membership lists or coordinates.  
We do not foresee any direct transfer of funds between our organizations.  We agree to proceed with 
this collaboration immediately, noting that it can be terminated by written notice from either party. 
 
If you are in general agreement with this record of our discussions, you might initial a copy of this 
letter and return it to us for our files. 
 
With best regards 
 
 
 
Madeleine Aubrey 
Chair, CACOR 

Agreed: by Chair of CMOS Ottawa Centre  


